
 

HUB Cycling, 312 Main Street (2nd Floor), Vancouver BC, V6A 2T2 

April 8, 2022 

Mayor and Council 
City of North Vancouver 

 

Dear Mayor and Councillors, 

Re: City of North Vancouver Mobility Strategy 

HUB Cycling is a charitable non-profit that uses action, education, research, consulting and 
events to get more people cycling more often. More cycling reduces greenhouse gas 
emissions, relieves traffic congestion and means healthier, happier and more connected 
communities. 

HUB Cycling’s North Shore Committee is in favour of Council supporting the City of North 
Vancouver’s Mobility Strategy. Safe and connected designs encourage healthy forms of 
transportation, including cycling, walking and other micro-mobility options. A people-oriented 
transportation network improves liveability by reducing noise, pollution and injury.  

We will continue to collaborate with staff and Council as the City makes strides to implement 
this exciting new transportation plan over the next decade. Thank you for your vision and the 
strength to put people first moving toward Vision Zero.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Don Piercy  
Chair 
HUB Cycling North Shore  
  
 

Erika Rathje & Nadia Fourik 
City of North Vancouver Liaisons 
HUB Cycling North Shore  

CC: 

Andrew Devlin, Manager, Transportation Planning  
Justin Hall, Manager, Public Realm Infrastructure, Parks and Environment Department 
Blair Underhill, Planner, Transportation Planning, Planning & Development  
 


